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FOR DANA AND HER FAMILY:

Many of you know that Dana was due to deliver her baby girl in June .  Unfortunately 
there was a complication and she lost the baby last week .  The staff at the libraries are  
planning to send a basket with fruit and cookies to her home at the beginning of next  
week.

Meryl picked out a card that you are all welcome to sign .  It is on the counter in the  
Director's Office.  You are encouraged to contribute a couple of dollars to the basket of  
cheer.  There is an envelope for the contributions .  Please participate by Friday, April 
10.


